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Sanghamitra School Safety Club's monthly activity included raising 

awareness of CYBER SAFETY. The safety club members conducted a 

program for students of Class VI to X in the school auditorium.  

The program started with Ms. Radhika Balamitra who gave an introduction 

to the usage of technology and its importance in everyday life. As it is very 

important to be safe in real life, it is equally important for all of us to be safe 

while online or using the Internet.  

A video on safe practices was shown to students, where students were made 

aware of the dangers lurking on the internet and the need to be upstanders 

and not bystanders. 

Ms Lavanya, Ms Swathi Balamithras shared a PowerPoint presentation 

where awareness was created on the different types of Cyberbullying and 

how to deal with them. Balamithras also spoke about the safe practices that 

students need to follow when they are online. They stressed the importance 

of using the internet under the guidance of elders, parents at home, and 

teacher’s guidance at school.  

Ms Swathi Balamithra and students of classes 6 to 8 performed two plays. 

The first play showed students on how addictions to computer games affect 

students. The second skit included recognizing the symptoms of students 

being bullied online and the need to seek help.  



The program continued with a quiz where students answered questions 

related to cyber safety.  

The program concluded with students taking a pledge “Say No to Cyber Bullying”.

 



 



 

 


